
Policy on the Use of Photographic and Recording Technology 
 

This policy has been constructed in line with the Child Protection Policy issued by 
British Gymnastics and in line with other policies relating to Child Protection 
published by Queens Gymnastics Club. 
 
It is paramount that every member of the club feels safe and that their identities 
are protected. For this reason, any use of photographic or recording technology 
must be closely monitored in the interests of maintaining the highest level of child 
protection. No member of the club, coach, parent/guardian should use 
photographic or recording technology without the permission of the 
individual/individuals being filmed/recorded. Any recording/filming must not be 
shared on social media unless permission has been granted by the participant or 
their parent (if person under age of 14).  
 
Under no circumstances should any material contravene matters of decency. 
Neither should material be either filmed or shared.  
 
This policy applies to times of club training and when attending competition 
venues. 
 
Failure to comply with this policy will mean disqualification of membership from 
the club. 
 
There may be occasions when it would appropriate to photograph or record 
routines as part of training or publicity. If you agree to your child/ward’s image 
being used in this manner please ensure that you sign this part of the 
Registration form. 
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